

Baston CE Primary School

Tuesday 8th November 7pm - 8:30pm

Dear All

We realise that parental parking can cause problems for local residents and, having been in communication with our Parish Council, we are hosting a 'solutions meeting' on Tuesday 8th November at 7pm at Baston CE Primary School.

We would very much value the attendance of our parents, neighbours and Parish Councillors in order to put our ideas together to come up with solutions.

If you have any concerns about parking that you have not already brought to our attention, please do so before the meeting as on the evening we will be focusing solely on solutions.

Please let us know if you will be coming along via email pupiladmin@baston.lincs.sch.uk or by calling the school office on 01778 560430. We do hope you will be able to attend.

Kind regards

Mrs R Mills Mrs J Cross

Headteacher Chair of Governors

